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ZION NEWS 
THIS WEEK AT ZION  
Saturday, April 20                 
	 8:00 AM	 Spring Cleanup 
	 5:00 PM	 Worship Service
Sunday, April 21                 
	 8:00 AM	 Worship Service 
	 9:15 AM	 Sunday School 
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	 10:30 AM	 Worship Service 
Monday, April 22    Earth Day 
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall	
Tuesday, April 23     NEWS Deadline at Noon            
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall	  
	 8:00 AM	 Men’s Bible Study — Shawano’s Café 
	 9:00 AM	 LWR Mission Quilting — Fellowship Hall
Wednesday, April 24    
	 8:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 5:00 PM	 Joyful Ringers Rehearsal
Thursday, April 25    
	 7:30 AM	 Strong Bodies — Fellowship Hall 
	 6:30 PM	 Girls Scouts #4717 Meeting  
	 7:00 PM	 AA Meeting — Comfort Room
Saturday, April 27                 
	 5:00 PM	 Worship Service
Sunday, April 28                 
	 8:00 AM	 Worship Service 
	 9:15 AM	 Sunday School 
	 9:15 AM	 Choir Rehearsal 
	 10:30 AM	 Worship Service 
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Terry Fusek • Dejon Polzin 
Gerald Bartline • Adeline Holtz • Mary Huelskamp

OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHIES
Barbara Bergum 

(March 12, 1952-April 13, 2024) 
Swedberg Funeral Home is assisting with arrangements. 
swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/barbara-bergum

Jean “Jeannie” Rudie 
(June 7, 1944-April 10, 2024) 

Pastor Ludford will officiate the memorial  
service at 11 AM on Fri. April 26, at  

Swedberg-Wendt Funeral Home in Bonduel. 
swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/jean-rudie 

Please keep these families in your prayers.

SPRING CLEANUP  
Spring cleanup is Sat., April 20. Please 
consider lending a helping hand to this ZION 
project. The ZION Property committee 
appreciates everyone’s help this year!

ZLCW’S BASKET SILENT AUCTION 
ZLCW is holding its Basket Silent Auction through April 21. 
Check out the fabulous baskets up for grabs, and keep up 
the friendly bidding supporting this fundraiser!

BLOOD DRIVE, THANK YOU! 
ZION’s Health Ministry committee wants to thank those 
of you who donated blood. Your valued donation is a vital 
contribution to our community, and we sincerely hope you 
have found it a worthwhile experience.

SUNDAY SCHOOL  
Sunday School students will be singing at 
the 10:30 AM Worship Service on May 12, 
which is the last day of Sunday School.

GARDEN PLOTS AVAILABLE 
Plan to attend the Annual Meeting for Dreams of Green 
Community Garden is on Tues., April 30, at 5:30 PM, 
at ZION. The cost is $8 to reserve your plot(s). Signup 
sheets are available in the office. Questions, call 715.544.8107  
or email dreamsofgreen63@gmail.com.

BOX SCORES

http://swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/barbara-bergum
http://swedbergfuneralhome.com/obituary/jean-rudie
mailto:dreamsofgreen63%40gmail.com?subject=Garden%20Plot
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YOUTH FUNDRAISERS  
RENT-A-YOUTH 
Need help with a small project or clean  
up around your home? Does your car  
need detailing? Six ZION Youth are  
headed to New Orleans for the ELCA National Youth 
Gathering in July. They are for hire to raise funds for the 
trip! Contact Curt at 715.853.4999 to make arrangements.

RECYCLING CANS 
Our ongoing aluminum can collection bin, 
located behind the garage, is a vital source 
of support for ZION Youth. Your generous 
donations, which must be in bags, are greatly 
appreciated. These donations directly contribute 
to the funds for ZION Youth. 

KWIK TRIP CAR WASH CARDS 
$36 for 5-Count Ultimate Kwik Trip Car  
Wash Cards are available in the church  
office. Thanks for supporting ZION Youth! 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 
Are you graduating in 2024? ZION will honor  
our high school graduates on Sun., May 19, from  
9-10:30 AM in the Fellowship Hall. If you can not  
make it, please get in touch with Karen at 715.526.2445. 

HEALTH MINISTRY DIAPER DRIVE  
The Health Ministry committee is sponsoring a Diaper 
Drive in April. Please fill the box in the Narthex with baby 
diapers sizes 3-7. The diapers will go to the Snuggled with 
a Hug Diaper Bank, which supports families struggling 
financially to purchase diapers for their infants or toddlers. 
In Shawano, the diaper bank happens twice monthly at the 
First Presbyterian Church. Currently, 150 families enroll in 
the program here in the Shawano area. Thank you!

MENS’ BREAKFAST BIBLE STUDY  
Join us for bible study on Tuesday mornings at 8 AM at 
Shawano Café (Hwy. 22 at W7389 River Bend Road).

 
 

   VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
ZION’S SCUBA Vacation Bible School  
is for children currently in 4K-5th grade. 

VBS will be Aug. 5-8 from 9 AM to Noon. 
Adult and youth volunteers are needed.  

Watch for more details to come!

 

WEE ARE LOOKING FOR YOU! 
Wee Care is seeking workers for Charlie’s Red Barn on 
July 18, 19 and 20. No experience is necessary. Wee will 
train. Wee are an equal-opportunity employer. Salary offers 
a great sense of satisfaction. Signup sheets at the Info Desk. 

ZION MISSION QUILTERS  
ZION Mission Quilters thank everyone 
who donated personal care kits and supplies 
during Lent. There are many people in need 
of these supplies. Continue to bring items for personal care 
kits until October 1, 2024. Reminder: we will collect school 
kit items this summer. If you have questions, call Karen at 
715.526.2445 or Dorothy at 715.526.2650. Thank you! 

CONFIRMATION CAMP  
June 23-28, 2024 at Imago Dei. Email the office  
if you’d like to attend at zion@shawanozion.org.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Volunteer for Worship Services! ZION is looking for 
individuals to help at all three worship services in the 
following areas: Worship Assistants, Ushers, Projection 
Operators, and Greeters. If interested, we’ll train you 
during your chosen worship time. Call the Volunteer 
Hotline at 715-390-5003 or visit the Volunteer Website  
is http://bit.ly/ShawanoZionVolunteer. 

FOOD PANTRY 
ZION gathers food items for SAFPARC. You may leave 
your nonperishable food items in the food cupboard located 
in the Commons near the Library entrance. Thank you!

HOLIDAY MARKETPLACE  
Crafters: Please add our new venue to your 
calendar for our Holiday Marketplace on  
Sat., Nov. 16, at ZION. For more info 
regarding registration and exhibitor details, email 
dklspeechlady1@gmail.com or call Deb at 320.493.0284. A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S

A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S A T T E N T I O N  C R A F T E R S

If you are interested in adding a  
  new venue to your 2024 calendar …  

please consider joining us on

 Saturday, November 16, 2024  
at 

ZION Lutheran Church 
in Shawano, WI for our 

HOLIDAY MARKETPLACE
For more information regarding registration  

and exhibitor details, please email  
dklspeechlady1@gmail.com 
Deb Larson at 320.493.0284 or 
Mary Ann Rudie 715.526.2420.
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